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From: Risa Swanson <urika@worldpath.net>
Sent: Sunday, July 19, 2015 2:32 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director; Chamberlin, Susan W; Chattopadhyay, Pradip K
Subject: DG 14-380

Please Deny Liberty Utilities the precedent agreement with Kinder Morgan Northeast Energy Direct pipeline (FERC PF14-
22-000)

This is not the best interest of New England or New Hampshire.
We need to be supporting renewable, sustainable energy.
PUC assistance has helped New Hampshire support alternative energy with the Renewable Energy Fund and the
Renewable Energy Rebates.
The NED pipeline supports burning more unnecessary fossil fuels increasing greenhouse gases.

The NED pipeline compromises our natural habit with volatile carcinogens, dangerous and irreversible, not for the public
good, but for private corporate profit. It is clearly too high a price to pay. I live in Temple NH. The site for the proposed
compression station is a very short walk, less than 1/2 a mile from our elementary school to possible explosive ‘blow
downs’, constant noise pollution and dangerous chemical leaks. Public interest is not even a consideration here. If it
were to bring prices down? It is still too high a price to pay. This is all about corporate profit.

Please support clean energy and the preservation of New England life and habitat.
We will find ways to meet our energy needs. This is not one of them.
Please stop Northeast Energy Direct pipeline in New Hampshire.
Please Deny DG 14-380 Liberty Precedent Agreement.

Thank you.
Risa Swanson
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